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Submission: Hawkesbury residents have endured countless rate rises over the years and have received a drop in council
services and a town that is backwards. Council should be made to account for the use of taxpayer money and be seen to be using
their current budget more sustainably and creatively. Reduction of wastage, investment in infrastructure, allowing positive
development in the area and fixing the problems that have been plaguing the community for years. Residents are already
experiencing increased costs of living with little or no rise in wages, it is unsustainable to expect people to pay more money for
services they do not receive.





